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I wish to l:hank all Wava members who were able to

attend the annual wreath laying ceremony at
Metairie Cemetery. I was pleasantly surprised to see
the active battalion so well represented, it was also good
to see the Fifth Company Reenactment Group
represented at the ceremony. I also wish to thank
~Wava member Rolla Schwartz and Lakelawn Metairie
uneral Home and Cemetery for the wreath,
refreshments and the canopy.
Once again the active battalion did a tremendous job
with the annual Pass-in-Review. On behalf of the
Association, I want to say farewell and best wishes to
LTC John Hennigan as he leaves command of the
battalion and journeys back to the active component
army. I want to congratulate Major Russell Hooper on
his selection as the new battalion commander.
The next major function for the association is in
conjunction with the battalion. On January 16, 1999
WAVA will cohost, with the battalion, a WAVA
Reunion/St. Barbara function. It will take place at the
Landmark hotel in Metairie (please see the article in this
newsletter for more information).
Please keep in mind that the annual membership meeting
will take place on December 7, 1998. During this
meeting we will select members for the board to replace
those whose term expires December 1998 (see the last
page of this newsletter for the proxy), our board of
directors consist of association members that you elect
~ office. On December 15, 1998 the association will
aave a board of directors meeting where the officers for
1999 will be selected.
Until next time, for God and Country.
Rene’ Jacques

Samt Barbara

The Washmgton Am]lery Veterans Association, in

conjunction  with the Battalion Washington
Artillery , will host a Veterans Reunion and celebrate
St. Barbara Night. The event will be held at the
Landmark Hotel on Severn Avenue in Metairie,
Louisiana on January 16, 1999. Wava has set aside a
block of 25 rooms. If you wish to stay overnight
please contact the Landmark (Best Western) 1-800- |
528-1234

Come on home to New Orleans. Renew  old
friendships made in war and in peace while serving in
the “Old Command”. This is a great opportunity for
veterans to visit with members of the active
command  and see how some things have changed,
and some have remained the same.

Activities  will begin with registration in the hotel
lobby at 1200 hrs. The Ammo Dump will open at the
same time, and will remain open throughout the day,
mnto the night, and after the evening function.

In the evening  you can join us as we pay respect to
our Patron Saint, and recognize several redlegs from
the battalion and the veterans’ association. The evening
function will be a Bring Your Own Bottle affair, the
hotel will provide setups.

For those who had a little too much on
Saturday—yes, the Ammo Dump will be open on
Sunday serving aspirin ; )

Try Us!







